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Conference Attended:

AMEE (An International Association for Medical
Education) Annual Conference 24th -28th August,
Vienna, Austria.

Thank you to the Graduate School in the College of
Medicine and Health for awarding me this travel bursary.
The AMEE annual conference is a key meeting for all
involved in medical and healthcare professions education
including teachers, educationists, researchers,
administrators and students, attracting over 3000
delegates annually. | was grateful for the opportunity to
represent University College Cork in presenting my
doctoral research, to network with international
colleagues, participate in workshops and to learn from
the presentations of experts in medical and health
professions education.



